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Two churches broken into in two weeks

	The Orangeville Police Service is investigating Break and Enter incidents at two Churches in the past two weeks.

On Tuesday March 18, 2014 police received a report that the Tweedsmuir Presbyterian Church on John Street had been broken into

sometime between 8 p.m. on March 17 and 9 a.m. on March 18.

On Monday March 31, police received a report that Westminster United Church on Broadway had been broken into sometime

between 6 p.m. and 7 p.m. that day.

In both cases the culprit(s) gained access through a window and made off with a small amount of cash.

Police have no suspects at this time and are asking to hear from anyone that may have noticed suspicious activity around the two

churches during the time frames mentioned.

Anyone having information with regards to either one of these incidents is encouraged to call the Orangeville Police Service at

519-941-2522

Should you wish to remain anonymous, you may call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477), or find them on the web at

www.crimestopperssdm.com

You could be eligible to receive a cash reward of up to $2,000.
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